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Happy November, 

We have been slowly getting back to normal here at West Central Public School.  Students are still 

wearing masks, however we have more connections between classes, more visitors at the school and 

an increase in activities.  Students, staff and parents have all commented on how great it is to have 

more people back in the school.  I am beginning to see what West Central School is really like. 

Our extracurricular activities have started up again.  We participated in Cross Country Running and 

Volleyball.  We’ve had lots of success in both so far.  A proposal to switch the basketball and 

badminton season in our division has been accepted, which means we will start badminton practices 

in January and Basketball season will follow after.  This will allow for basketball to be played as the 

restrictions are relaxed (finger’s crossed). 

We will be having our Parent-Student-Teacher Interviews on Thursday, November 4th.  The big 

change is that there are no report cards.  Parents can follow the progress of their students on Edsby.  

At any time, a parent can send a message to the teacher for clarification of an issue and the teacher 

will communicate back.  We will provide more information about the interviews before the 4th.    

We want to give a huge thanks to all the people who contributed to our Co-op Cards.  We were able 

to raise the maximum amount for our school!  It is amazing the support we get from all our 

communities and surrounding area.  This year, the funds will go to new jerseys to represent our 

school.  We would also like to thank all that participated in our Walkathon.  The grade 7/8 class 

collected donations for the food bank.   

Thank you, 

Kevin Tait 
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Upcoming Dates:  

November 1-5  Scholastic Book Fair 

November 4   Parent Teacher Interviews 

November 9   Remembrance Day Assembly 

November 11-12    No Classes 

November 18  Picture Retakes 

November 19  Boston Pizza Lunch 

November 15-19  Volleyball Extravaganza 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

We are so happy to announce that the book fair is back in-person this year! Each class will have two 

opportunities during the week of November 1st to shop at the fair. It will also be open for parents to 

shop during parent-teacher interviews on the 4th from 3:30-8:30.  

To help create excitement for the fair, the students can enter our coloring contest! Each grade will 

have a winner picked, and they can spend $25 at the book fair! Thank you to the SCC for donating 

the prize money. 

 

 

 

 

Socktober Update 

Thanks so much for all that have helped the Gr. 5/6s with their school drive collecting socks, 
toques/hats, mitts/gloves, and warm and like new condition winter jackets. We will be extending our 
Soctober collection drive and it will now end November 5th. Donations can be brought to the school 
and even dropped off during our Parent Teacher Interviews next week. 
Thanks again! 
Grade 5/6 

 

 

 



 

 

Co-op Card Fundraiser 

This year we had another very successful fundraiser, all thanks to you! Because of the generosity of 

our school community and surrounding areas, we were able to raise $5000 for our school, to be used 

for new team jerseys, and other activities throughout the year. Thank you so much to everyone who 

supported this fundraiser, and as well to Lake Country Co-op for providing us with this amazing 

opportunity once again.  

 

 

 

Wolverine News 

The girls’ volleyball team has been having a great season, and we are so proud of them! They will 

continue to have league games each week, with the extravaganza from November 15th-19th. Good 

luck, girls!   

 

 

 

 

Picture Retakes 

If you would like a picture retake, please come ready on November 18th. The first picture does not 

need to be handed in order to get a retake.  
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